Watts Remy

From: Hutchison <crhutch@onlinenw.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2019 7:43 AM

To: SENR Exhibits

Subject: HB 3024 Opposition

Dear Committee Members,

The proposals put forth in HB 3024 are another loophole to put more development on already threatened
EFU land.

The statues we have in place regarding this subject are fair, well thought out, and tested. This bill is not.
Oregon must preserve our already threatened EFU lands before it is too late to do so.

Please Oppose 3024!!

Thank you for your service,

C. R. Hutchison
Yamhill, OR



